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Music Tuition 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are pleased to be partnering with Inspire Culture to be able to offer music tuition to our students. 

The instruments we are able to offer are guitar, piano/keyboard or percussion/drumming. 

Inspire is a mutual benefit society and is the lead partner of the Nottinghamshire Music Education Hub. 

Inspire Music teachers are fully trained, qualified and offer much more than just standard peripatetic 

music tuition. With a continuous staff development programme and connections with organisations 

such as The Halle Orchestra, National Youth Orchestra, National Youth Choir of Great Britain, The 

Nottingham Royal Centre, Confetti Music College and many others, Inspire Music is ideally positioned to 

offer students the very best in not only music education and tuition but also advice on careers and even 

financial support through grants and grant agencies. 

 

What will it cost per term? 

Shared lesson: £89.42 

Individual 20 minute lesson: £162.84 

Individual 30 minute lesson: £236.26 

All prices include instrument hire. If your child has their own instrument deduct £16 from the cost shown above. 

Payment is paid termly to school via Parentpay. 

If your child receives free school meals, you hold an NHS Tax Credit Exemption Certificate or you receive 

Universal Credit with a take-home pay of £935 or less, your child will be eligible for free lessons and instrument 

hire through the service (Proof will be required). 

Inspire will deliver a minimum of 30 lessons per academic year (10 per term), however it is most likely 

that children will benefit from more than 30 weeks.  

 

If you wish for your child to receive instrumental tuition please follow the below link and complete the 

form. School will then contact you with further information as to when your child’s music lesson will 

start. We expect that this will be from the Spring Term. 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ma777hTzaHd27650AcD22sjE_PEQeGa_ULLWZYjYMBA/edit 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Howson 

Office Manager 

Learning & Growing Together in  

FAITH, HOPE & LOVE 


